Humanities and Social Sciences Colloquium



Cosponsored with the Department of Sociology, Anthropology and Social Work and the USA Center for Generational Studies

At this meeting, **Dr. Stephen G. Post**, Professor of Preventative Medicine and Founding Director, The Center for Medical Humanities, Compassionate Care and Bioethics, Stony Brook University, will discuss

"What is it to be 'Good'? The Art and Science of Practicing Goodness"



When: Wednesday November 12th, 2014 at 3:30pm
Where: Room 122 Humanities Building (Dean's Conference Room)